
Citizens Advisory Board 
Idaho National Engineering and Environmental Laboratory 

 
 

LEGISLATIVE TOUR OF THE INEEL 
 
 

 
In January 1998, the INEEL CAB hosted a breakfast for Idaho legislators from three committees: 
Resource and Environment (Senate), Environmental Affairs (House), and Resources and 
Conservation (House).  Committee members discussed their constituents' concerns regarding 
INEEL.  The CAB found it to be an informative session and plans to repeat it annually. 
 
The legislators expressed their appreciation for past opportunities to participate in tours of the 
site and asked the CAB to convey their feelings to DOE-ID.  The CAB is happy to do that, and to 
provide the following recommendation: 
 
The INEEL CAB recommends that DOE-ID continue to sponsor tours of INEEL after each 
election.  This tour should provide an orientation to new legislators, build an awareness of site 
issues, and encourage open communication with the tour participants. 
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